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DIPAOLO ~ ZINGRONE

Domenic and Lucille DiPaolo of Plymouth Meeting, PA are 

pleased to announce the engagement of their daughter, Dr. 

Denise DiPaolo to Dr. Joseph Zingrone, son of Gloria Zingrone 

of Hammonton, NJ and the late John F. Zingrone, Sr.

Dr. DiPaolo is a graduate of Plymouth Whitemarsh High 

School and attended Moravian College in Bethlehem, PA 

where she earned her Bachelor of Science Degree. Denise then 

graduated from Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medecine 

and is currently completing her Cardiology Fellowship with 

UMDNJ-SOM. Denise enjoys spending her free time with 

friends, family, and their golden retriever, Louie.

A 1991 graduate of Hammonton High School, Dr. Zingrone 

attended Villanova University and the University of Medicine 

and Dentistry of New Jersey – School of Osteopathic Medicine, 

where he earned his medical degree. Joseph is currently a 

practicing Nephrologist in Voorhees and Sewell, NJ. Joseph 

is an avid participant in both fantasy football and baseball 

leagues with his friends.

A June 2010 wedding is planned.

DR. DENISE DIPAOLO AND DR. JOSEPH ZINGRONE

PAHANG
Dear Press Readers,

Look at my brother, Preston 
Alekhine! He arrived on January 20, 
2010.

My daddy, Alekhine Pahang, is 
really happy that he has both a girl and 
a boy to now keep the Pahang name 
going. I think he’s happy because boys 
don’t want pretty, shiny things.

Mommy, Brianne Reed-Pahang, told 
me he weighed 7 lbs. 11 oz. and was 
19.75 inches long. I’m not sure what 
that means, but she is very happy that 
he sleeps all night long... so am I!

I am happy to see my Mom-Mom & 
Pop-Pop Reed, Lolo and Nana Pahang, 

my aunts, uncles, and cousins share with me my baby brother.
Being a big sister is a big job! This is my first task, introducing 

my brother, Preston Alekhine Pahang, to all of you.
~ Raelyn Marsha Pahang

PRESTON ALEKHINE 
PAHANG

Make sure to attend the
4TH ANNUAL4TH ANNUAL

BLISS BRIDAL EXPOBLISS BRIDAL EXPO
on Sunday, March 7,

at the Atlantic City Convention Center
for all your wedding needs.
For more information visit

pressofAtlanticCity.com/Bliss

KOOPERMAN
Ann and Stephen 

K o o p e r m a n 

celebrated their 40th 

wedding anniversary 

on January 18th, 

2010. They were 

surprised by family 

and fr iends at  a 

dinner held in their 

honor on February 

20th, 2010.

Ann and Steve met 

as kids when Steve’s 

family moved into 

their summer home 

in Atlantic City right 

next door to Ann’s family. Ann and Steve married in a quaint 

ceremony attended by family and friends. Congratulations and 

Best Wishes on celebrating another 40 years of life, laughter, 

and love!

ANN AND STEPHEN KOOPERMAN

ANNIVERSARIES


